THE OFG COOPERATIVE GROUP HOUSING SOCIETY LTD.

Sector-9, Plot No. 50, Rohini, Delhi-110085 .
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Dated: 10/1/2023

Dear Residents,

Re.: Celebration of Lohri

It gives me immense pleasure to announce that the festival of Lohri will be

celebrated near Block A-16 at 6.00 P.M. in the evening on January 13. All are

requested to please congregate in large numbers and partake of the celebrations.
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(O. P. Talwar)



